


Another problem exists with the garbage can situation. Cans sit on the roadside most of the 

week overflowing from the top. Raccoons love this as they go in and out of the garbage cans 

even during the day. The garbage company pick up is Tuesday and Friday. Four plus cans are out 

front, but the company only empties 2 at a time. The rest stays in the gutter until the next pick­

up day. This scenario is constant, week after week. Flies are prominent in and outside the cans. 

The renters have, besides the wedding event, been hosting bachelor parties, and unvetted men 

with young girls. Spring breakers termed it a "Party House." Some occupants are known to 

smoke pot, urinate on the front lawn, and confront neighbors who complain and use very nasty 

language with them. A report of shots fired was called in to the Sheriff's office a month ago. 

Pinellas Code Enforcement has visited many times and given the property manager extra time 

to submit the required Zoning clearance. Fines are being generated now with the hope that this 

situation could eventually be resolved. 

What we are seeing is No Respect for the people who live in this neighborhood. Cars speed 

down 133rd St. only to realize the sharp curve onto 92nd Ave. Many children are present while 

observing the worst situation this community has ever seen. 

At this time, we would like to request your help. We are sure there are many people living in 

areas where Short-term-rentals have ruined a comfortable lifestyle. After speaking with an aide 

to Kathleen Peters, our County Commissioner, we understand that the Pinellas Board of County 

Commissioners are helpless at this point. 

As your constituents, we ask you to pursue State Legislation to eliminate the evils that exist with 

short-term rentals. This is no way to live in an otherwise nice, friendly, and united subdivision. 

Sincerely, 

/.)ld J--j�,-uit) 

Gary Signorelli 


































































